Thank you for the information on the driveway.
| will take a copy of the permit by you house and leave it in the permit box.

From: Charles Fleming [mailto:cfleming@paragonedge.com]
Sent: Thursday, January 03, 2008 10:44 AM

To: Bryan McSwain

Subject: RE: Septic, Clark Road

Yes, that was intentional on my part. | don't plan on utilizing that part of the yard as a
driveway. | plan on directing all traffic to the right side of the house. At the time Oliver
visited the site, there was a "construction drive" circling the house. Trucks delivering
materials took advantage of the space and inadvertently created a "round about" around
the construction site. It was my understanding that this was a requirement only if the
drive was to be maintained, just as the suggestion was made that a pump would be
required if the water well weren't capped.

From: Bryan McSwain [mailto:bmcswain@harnett.org]
Sent: Thursday, January 03, 2008 10:25 AM

To: Charles Fleming

Subject: RE: Septic, Clark Road

Mr. Fleming | was able to look at the distribution box yesterday and it seemed ok. The
only condition not meet on the Improvement Permit

was that the supply line from the septic tank to the distribution box was to be sleeved with
an approved pipe, because of the driveway.

If you have any question feel free to call me at 910-893-7547.

Bryan McSwain, R.S.

From: Charles Fleming [mailto:cfleming@paragonedge.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 02, 2008 10:31 AM

To: Bryan McSwain

Subject: Septic, Clark Road

Hi Bryan,
Regarding septic system inspection; 1214 Clark Rd, Lillington

| have corrected the distribution problems you noted during your inspection on
Monday. You should find that the water is now evenly distributed to each

line and that the leaks have been patched. Stop by at your convenience and let
me know if you have any questions or concerns. You can reach me directly at
(919) 346-5051 or through e-mail.

Please confirm receipt of this e-mail.

Charles




